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The LCAP PAC (Parent Advisory Council) met on May 26th via Zoom
The meeting began at 6:00 pm and 17 parents participated.
Dr. Patel addressed the parents with the following information:

● a link to the LCAP draft in all languages was imbedded into the agenda
● Dr. McLaughlin recognized and congratulated all parents for their participation; parent

voice is important
○ Congratulated Dr. Patel and her team for all their hard work

● Alameda County Office of Education reviewed the LCAP and was pleased to see a
strong connection with equity and appreciated how clear the LCAP was in terms of how
funds are being spent

● Parents went into breakout rooms to read the LCAP and provide input
● Upon reviewing the the LCAP data, parents provided feedback on how they felt about

the LCAP Parent Advisory Committee experience, what was valuable, what could be
improved, or different

● Parents we excused from the meeting upon completing this task


